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Welcome to our newest member of the team at Woodstock Residential Care Home! This is Millie, our manager Fiona’s fluffy

dog (otherwise known as our Woodstock baby!). 

Millie was born on 31 January and our residents just love seeing her for cuddles and have been watching her grow into a beautiful

fluffy puppy.

So many of our ladies and gents have said she is growing very fast, but they really enjoy it when she is downstairs with everyone.

Millie thoroughly enjoys all the cuddles and fuss she gets from her 'extra family' at Woodstock Residential Care Home. We look

forward to her next visit soon!
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